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22 April, 2019 

 

Dear Professor Bloomfield and Professor Vento, 

 

Re: Revision of “Synchronous multiple primary gastrointestinal cancers with CDH1 mutations: A 

case report” World Journal of Clinical Cases No. 46125. 

Thank you again for your letter and comments from April 19, 2019 regarding our manuscript. In 

our final revision, we have addressed all of the editorial points that were raised. To address these 

concerns, we have made the following changes: 

• Added details of cdh1 sequencing, including primers and method, to the CDH1 

Sequencing section (page 8, para 1). 

• Added a reference including the primers which we used in the manuscript. 

• Attached all needed documents. 

 

We hope that you find our paper is now acceptable for publication.  

Sincerely yours, 

 

 
 

Huan Deng, M. D., Ph. D. 

Chief, Department of Pathology 

Chief, Molecular Medicine and Genetics Center 

The Fourth Affiliated Hospital of Nanchang University  

 

  


